
 
 

 
 

New CBE Board of Trustees to be sworn in  

 
For Immediate Release 
 
CALGARY — the Calgary Board of Education invites you to join us for the swearing-in 
of our newly elected Board of Trustees. 
 
A brief reception, including a performance by students of Tuscany School, will follow 
the swearing-in ceremony.  
 
The Board of Trustees organizational meeting will begin at 3 p.m., where a new Chair 
and Vice Chair will be elected and roles will be determined for various Board 
committees. This meeting is also open to the public and media. 
 
Event Details  
 
Date:   Tuesday, Oct. 29, 2013 
Time:   1 p.m. 
Place:  1221 – 8 St. S.W., Calgary, AB 
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Note: Principals have a responsibility to limit media coverage only to students approved 
for interviews. Reporters attending an event are requested to receive permission from a 
CBE contact before interviewing or photographing students. Thank you for your 
cooperation in this matter, and for joining us in celebrating public education. 
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